
 
 

OAK HILL INSTITUTE 
OF EDUCATION 

Syed Abad, Padshahibagh, Srinagar (Kmr) Phone: (0194)2430214                      
email: oakhillsgr@hotmail.com 

 

 

Asalamu alaikum parents, 
We hope that all of you are safe and sound. We thank all the parents for their continuous support which has 
inspired us to keep doing better in order to help our students to excel in all walks of life. Now, as you people 
are well aware that we have completed our term 1st syllabus and are going to conduct Term 1st exam from 21 
June, 2021 through online mode. 
Following points needs to be kept in consideration by the students: 
 

1. The link will be available at 9:40 am. Students will join up to 9:50 am afterwards no student will be 
allowed to enter the class and will be marked absent in that very paper. 

2. Only those students will be marked present who will join the link and will remain there for the 
stipulated time. 

3. Students are supposed to keep their camera open and Mike mute (unless asked to unmute by the 
teacher supervising the exam). 

4. Student showing any kind of indiscipline will be removed immediately and will be marked absent. 
 
In this process we will need the cooperation and coordination of parents. We hope that they will cooperate and 
make this process successfully. 
Thanks. 

SD/- 

Principal 

 


